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Members of the CTTB gather with members of the Inland Mendocino County Land Trust in front of the gates.
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Phyllis Curtis accepts CTTB’s donation from DM Heng Lai.
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The Architectural Schematic Design of IIP&E is Officially Approved
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The architectural schematic design of the City of Ten Thousand Bud-
dhas’ International Institute of Philosophy and Ethics was officially
and unanimously approved by the Mendocino Board of Supervi-
sors on April 20, 2004. The final building design and footprint was
unanimously approved by the Mendocino Planning Commission on
February 5, 2004, but a few neighbors appealed the approval. Hence
the County arranged for a public hearing. During this public hearing,
the appellant first made a report, then Ms. Geraldine Rose and our
architectural firm’s Vice President, Ms. Sandy Mendler, explained on
our behalf. After listening to the public’s opinion, the four supervisors
unanimously approved the schematic design of DRBA’s International
Institute of Philosophy and Ethics. This step further confirms the

project’s schedule to break ground this summer.
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